
Spell Well Game

The Spell Well game was conducted on 22nd November, 2024  in the auditorium of the 
school.

The Spell Well competition aimed to expand the children’s vocabulary, 
improve spelling, and enhance language skills through engaging, 

competitive, and fun activities



After all the 3 rounds, the scores were calculated and the winners were declared. The 
principal and the supervisor of Std 2 congratulated all the students and  encouraged 
them to read, learn new vocabulary and learn to spell words correctly..


